
 

 

 

 
To: Members of the Museum & Archives Advisory Committee 
 
From: Susan Neale, Museum Director 
 
Meeting Date: October 11, 2018 
 
Subject: Report MAAC18-015  
 East City Property - Update 
 

 

Purpose 
 
A report to present to Committee an update on the East City Property. 
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Museum & Archives Advisory Committee approve the recommendation 
outlined in Report MAAC18-015, dated October 11, 2018, of the Museum Director, as 
follows: 
 
That the update on the East City Property be received for information. 
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no immediate budget or financial implications associated with the 
recommendation. 
 
 

Background 
 
The Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board (KPRDSB) acquired 1.9 acres of 
Museum property to accommodate the construction of a new East City school and 
associated bus access.  It is anticipated that, pending Site Plan approval, construction 
will commence spring 2019.     



Report MAAC18-015 - East City Property - Update 
Page 2 

 
 
KPRDSB and the City of Peterborough will work together to consider and address any 
impacts on PMA service delivery, collection care, access and safety.     
 
 

Summary 
 
The Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board (KPRDSB) and the City of 
Peterborough are united in the goal to develop a positive East City community.     
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Susan Neale, Museum Director 
 
Contact Name: 
Susan Neale 
Phone – 705-742-7777, Ext. 2471 
Fax – 705-743-2614 
E-Mail – sneale@peterborough.ca 
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